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On December 21, 2018, WFWP Bolivia held a ceremony to officially open a new chapter in the city of 

Sucre. 

 

This event led to the participation of 70 people, among them special guests, public figures from the 

Legislative Assembly, Lic. Yesenia Yarhui Albino, as well as Lic. Uganda Vedia, free volunteer lawyer 

who works in the human rights group Chuquisaca (A. P.D.H.CH). These public figures committed 

themselves to carry out activities that help to the development of society and restoring the value of 

women who work and live for the greater good. 

 

Representatives of WFWP La Paz, WFWP Cochabamba and WFWP Santa Cruz also participated in this 

event to support the inauguration and commitment to WFWP's future activities in Sucre. 

 

The guests felt inspired, some even expressing interest in becoming a part of WFWP Bolivia. 

 

 
 

 

 


